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We are in opposition of Bill 611. It will hurt many individuals and businesses in all our 

cities in Oregon.  Let us learn from the mistakes of California and New York. This bill 

will be very destructive to our economy.  Why are there so many rights and 

protections for tenants, but why are there so many risks and no protections for 

property owners (Landlords)? Don't cause more instability to housing in this State of 

Oregon.  Thank you. 


